
Mike Stogner 

From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 
Priority: 

Ernie Busch 
Mike Stogner 
Frank Chavez 
UNOCAL OIL & GAS DIVISION (NSL) 
Tuesday, November 28, 1995 3:34PM 
High 

RINCON UNIT #1 31 E 
1985'FNL;822'FWL 
E-36-27N-07W 
RECOMMENDATION: SET THIS APPLICATION FOR HEARING. THE WELL HAS BEEN DRILLED AT AN 
UNAPPROVED SURFACE LOCATION. I INSPECTED THE SURFACE THAT FALLS WITHIN THE DRILLING 
WINDOW AND COULD FIND NO REASON WHY THE WELL COULD NOT HAVE BEEN DRILLED AT AN 
ORTHODOX LOCATION. 
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